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Freedom of Information request reference number: 5959.1 

Date of response: 25 August 2021 

Request: 

Looking to find out how many fires there have been in buildings with ACM cladding since the fire at 
Grenfell in June 2017.  

Please could you provide figures for: 

1) The number of fires your crews have attended at buildings with ACM cladding (listed on the
Government website) since 14 June 2017.
2) The number of fatalities caused by fires at buildings with ACM cladding since 14 June 2017.

Response: 

We have attended 68 fires at addresses with confirmed ACM cladding since the 14 June 2017, none of 
which had any fatalities. 

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information 
about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website. 

https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/

	Freedom of Information request reference number: 5959.1 
	Date of response: 25 August 2021 
	Request
	Response

